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Open Street – 84th Avenue - Special Meeting 
                                                        (Hybrid) 
 

Date and time:   Monday, April 3, 2023 7:30 p.m. 

 

Where:   Community Board 8 Office 

   197-15 Hillside Avenue 

Hollis, NY 11423 

 

Join link: 

https://nyccb.webex.com/nyccb/j.php?MTID=m8d85fa147b65516d913540ebf83e5c15 

 

Webinar number: 2347 532 5510 

 

Webinar password:  Access4all (22237742 from phones) 

 

Join by phone:  1-646-992-2010 United States Toll (New York City) 

1-408-418-9388 United States Toll 

 

Access code:   234 753 25510 

 

Community Board 8 has been informed by the Department of Transportation (NYCDOT) that 84th 

Avenue between 164th Place and 168th  Street is being considered to be designated as an Open Street.  

The agency stated that under this program the streets are transformed into public spaces open to all.  

NYCDOT will work with Thomas Edison High School to administer this program. Under this 

program the street will be fully closed from Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. This 

program is scheduled to run from May 1, 2023 until June, 30, 2024. 

 

Community Board 8 has until April 12, 2023 to submit a recommendation. We are reaching out to 

affected residents to solicit input before we submit our recommendation to the agency. 

 

 

If you would like to speak on this issue, please call us at 718 264-7895 by 4 p.m. on March 30, 2023 

to sign up for up to  three (3) minutes. If you are not registered, you will not be allowed to speak. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Board 8 
197-15 Hillside Avenue 

Hollis, NY 11423-2126 

Telephone: (718) 264-7895 

Fax: (718) 264-7910 

Qn08@cb.nyc.gov 

www.nyc.gov/queenscb8 

 


